From: Curt Rehberg

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 12:53 PM

To: IPA.Solar

Subject: [External] FEEDBACK ON CONSUMER PROTECTION DOCUMENTS
Dear IPA:

We would like some clarity with regard to the following sentence from C. Stranded Customer REC Adder. “The
REC Adder will not be available for projects that were already assigned to a new Approved Vendor prior to the
launch of the REC Adder.” Is the “launch of the REC Adder” when the ICC gave the IPA authority to create the REC
adder incorporated as part of the 2024-2025 Program Documents? Or is the “launch” at the time the Agency finally
develops and implements the REC adder contemplated under the 2024-2025 Program Documents.

Thank you

CURT REHBERG

NDUSTRIES

MIDWEST

@ www.althoffind.com nuflow

WE FIX PIPES

Althoff Industries offers live service dispatch 24 x 7 x 365.
If you need emergency service for HVAC, plumbing or
electrical, please call (815) 455-7000.





